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Housing Accelerator Fund – Accessory Dwelling Units 
 

Recommendation of the Commission 
That the March 26, 2024 report of the Community Services Division be submitted to City 
Council recommending that, at the time of the public hearing, City Council consider 
Administration’s recommendation that the proposed amendments to Bylaw No. 9700, 
The Official Community Plan Bylaw, 2020 and to Bylaw No. 8770, Zoning Bylaw, 2009, 
as outlined in the report, be approved. 

 
History 
The Municipal Planning Commission, at its meeting held on April 11, 2024, considered a 
report of the Community Services Division regarding the above, along with a letter from 
Douglas Tompson. 
 
The Commission heard from the following speakers: 

 Heather Ryan 
 
Attachment 
1. April 11, 2024 report of the Community Services Division 

2. April 8, 2024 letter from Douglas Tompson 
3. April 8, 2024 letter from Heather Ryan 


